
I am writing in opposition of HB2674. The amendments proposed here leave one guessing as 
not all tax rates are disclosed. The implications to my rural county would be disastrous. As we 
are still under mandated restrictions affecting daily activities, employment, and ability to earn 
wages the prospect of increasing taxes is absurd. Voters have already spoken on several of the 
proposed changes and to disregard the will of the voters leads to further division and lack of 
trust. With the CAT tax already carving into small business placing further economic hardship 
on small business will result in more lost jobs and decreased employment for our residents. 


